

I. Choose the word which is pronounced differently from the others

- 1- a- tight b- bite c- write d- minimize
2- a- stirred b- received c- recycled d- mashed

II. VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR: Choose the best option (A,B,C or D) to complete each sentence

3.is a wonderful natural fertilizer.
a. plastic bags b. compost c. envelope d. garbage
4. Milk bottles can beafter being cleaned.
a. reused b. thrown away c. broken d. reduced
5. The victim should drink a cup of tea when.....
a. bleeding b. fainting c. calming down d. reviving
6. Daisy sells flowers. She is a.....
a. tourist guide b. grocer c. florist d. librarian
7. The camera.....in Japan is very expensive.
a. make b. to is made c. making d. made
8. It's very important.....the environment green and clean.
a. keep b. to keep c. keeping d. to be kept
9. Tourist.....the tribal village in spring can enjoy many kinds of flowers blooming along the stream.
a. visit b. visiting c. to visit d. being visited
10. Do you mind.....here for just a minute?
a. waiting b. to wait c. wait d. waited
11. I am delightedyou want to use cloth bags instead of plastic bags.
a. that b. to c. in order to d. so that
12. I tried to cheer him....., but he just kept staring out the window.
a. on b. up c. off d. out
13. Hoa: Would you like to drink an aspirin ? _ Lan: _____
A. All right B. I hope so C. Yes, please D. I'm glad
14. Nam: Do you mind if I ask you a question? . _ Ba: _____
A. Don't forget . B- No, I don't mind
C- That would be nice D- I think so

Circle the letter A,B,C or D to show underlined part that need correcting

15. He often gets up early in order to reviewing lessons before school.

A B C D

16. Waste paper and old clothes will collect for our mini-project.

A B C D

IV- READING (3pts)

A- . Read the following passage and choose the best answer for each blank

Last month, Lan's father took her to a glass factory. They visited the recycling workshop where the broken glass was mashed.....(1) small pieces, and the glass was.....(2)with detergent liquid. After that ,it is dried up and mixed.....(3) some chemicals. The mixture was put into a very.....(4) temperature furnace to melt into liquid. The workers in the factory used long pipes.....(5) the liquid into a variety of shapes. All the(6) looks nice. Lan was very impressed by the journey.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|------------|------------|-------------|
| 1. A. under | B. into | C. in | D. on |
| 2. A. offered | B. washed | C. asked | D. reduced |
| 3. A. in | B. of | C. up | D. with |
| 4. A. high | B. strong | C. low | D. weak |
| 5. A. to change | B. to make | C. to blow | D. to have |
| 6. A. glassware | B. liquid | C. piece | D. chemical |

B. Read the following passage and answer the questions on it

The ancient town of Hoi An lies on the river Thu Bon, more than 30 kilometers to the south of Da Nang. Occupied by early western traders, Hoi An was one of the major old-time commercial ports of south Asia in the 16th century.

Hoi An is famous for old temples, pagodas, tiled-roof houses and narrow streets. Tourists can visit the relics of Sa Huynh and Cham civilization They can also enjoy the beautiful scenery of the river Thu Bon, Cua Dai beach, etc. In recent years, Hoi An has become a very popular tourist destination in Viet Nam. Importantly, the committee of the world Heritages of UNESCO officially certified Hoi An as a world heritage site in 1999.

Notes: Relic : di tích tiled-roof house: nhà mái ngói civilization: nền văn minh, nền văn hóa

Certified: được chứng nhận port : cảng occupied : được chiếm giữ trader : nhà
buôn,thương gia

Answer the questions

1. Where does the ancient town of Hoi An lie on ?

=>

2. What is Hoi An famous for?

=>

3. What can tourists see when they visit Hoi An?

=>
.

4. When was Hoi An certified as a world heritage site?

=>

5. Was Hoi An one of the major old-time commercial ports of south Asia in the 18th century?

=>

6. How far is it from Hoi An to the south of Da Nang?

=>

III- WRITING: (3MS)

A. Rewrite the following sentences

1. He will visit Da Lat next summer.

=> Dalat.....

2. Chemical wastes pollute our environment.

=> Our environment.....

3. Would you mind if I asked you a question?

=> Do you mind if.....?

4. You have paid attention to recycling. We are delighted

=> We are.....

B. Write a complete letter . Based on the cues

Dear Lam,

1. Thank you/ much/ books/you/ send / while / I /be/ hospital.

.....

2. They / interesting/ and/ they/ really help/ cheer / up.

.....

3. I/ come out/ hospital/ Thursday morning.

.....

4. you / come over / place / weekend ?Because/ I / very bored / now.

.....

I am looking forward to seeing you soon.

Your friend,

Toan